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1 PURPOSE 

1.1 To seek Members views as to whether to support the views of London 
Southend Airport in respect of the reorganisation of airspace north of London. 

2 DETAILED CONSIDERATIONS 

2.1 The Chief Executive has received the attached letter from London Southend 
Airport, giving details of proposals being developed by National Air Traffic 
Services (NATS) in respect of the management of the airspace north of 
London. 

2.2 The Airport’s view is that whilst the issues are currently under consideration 
by NATS, there are concerns that the proposals that eventually emerge might 
have a negative impact on the future of the Airport. The Airport therefore 
seeks our support at this stage in attempting to influence NATS thinking by 
suggesting a solution which safeguards the Airport’s position.  That solution is 
outlined on page 2 of the Airport’s letter. 

3 RECOMMENDATION 

3.1 That the Executive Board RESOLVES to support London Southend Airport’s 
stance and comment to the National Air Traffic Services accordingly. 

SOUTHEND AIRSPACE 
 

Paul Warren 

Chief Executive 

Background Papers:-

London Southend Airport letter from Andrew Walters dated 22nd June 2007. 

For further information please contact Paul Warren on:-

Tel:- 01702 318199 
E-Mail:- paul.warren@rochford.gov.uk 

If you would like this report in large print, braille or another language please contact 
01702 546366. 
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